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This Week’s Attendance: 

Reception Rangers (M):   % 

Reception Rangers (S):  % 

Shooting Stars:    % 

Racing Rockets:    % 

Cosmic Comets:    % 

Skyflyers:      % 

Starships:      % 

Voyagers:      % 

Explorers:      % 

Red Arrows:     % 

Head Teachers Note: 

Hi everyone 

We have had a tricky couple of weeks as, for the most part, our 

internet and network have been down.  Thank you for your patience if 

this has affected you in anyway, particularly in our communications to 

you.  

Just a reminder that parents evening is on Wednesday 12th February. 

If you have not booked an appointment to see your child’s teacher, 

please can I ask you to do so?  It is so important that you remain 

aware of their progress in school.  It also provides you with the 

opportunity to share any relevant information with the class teacher. 

I will also be available if any of you wish to see me. 

 

Julie Bratt 

 
 

Tuesday 11th February: 

Reception Rangers trip to 

Attingham Park 

 

Wednesday 12th February: 

Parents Evening  

(3:30pm-7pm) 

 

Thursday 13th February: 

Explorers class assembly 

 

Friday 14th February: 

Valentines Lunch 

 

Friday 14th February: 

Valentine’s Day 

 

Friday 14th February: 

Break up for Half term 

 

Tuesday 25th February: 

Return to School 

 

Friday 3rd April: 

Break up for Easter  

 

Monday 20th April: 

Return to School  

 

This Week’s Star Readers: 
Reception Rangers: Maggie, O’Shea; 

Shooting Stars: Mason; Racing 

Rockets: Reuben; Cosmic Comets: 

Isabella-Mae; Skyflyers: Thomas; 

Explorers: Ffion; Star Ships: Finnlay; 

Voyagers: Olivia; Red Arrows: Summer 

This Week’s Star Writers: 
Reception Rangers: Rubie, Tyler; 

Shooting Stars: Freddie; Racing 

Rockets: Imogen; Cosmic Comets: 

Armani; Skyflyers: Ezmai; Explorers: 

Ruby; Star Ships: Charlotte; Voyagers: 

Ella; Red Arrows: Oliver 

 

This Week’s Class 
Heroes: 

Reception Rangers:  

Poppy and Alfie 

Shooting Stars:  

Gwen 

Racing Rockets:  

Riley 

Cosmic Comets: 

Rosie 

Skyflyers:  

Finley 

Starships: 

Noah 

Voyagers:  

Zac 

Explorers:  

Khalid 

Red Arrows: 

Tom 

 

Well Done! 

 

 

 

 



 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

Meals cost £2.40 per 

day for children in 

Nursery and KS2 

(Years 3 to 6).  KS1 

(Reception, Y1 & Y2) 

are free. 

 

Menu w/c 10th February 

Marvellous Monday 

Quorn Nuggets with Noodle Chow Mein / 

Pizza Boats 

Tasty Tuesday 

Sausage Roll / Cheese & Onion Roll 

Wicked Wednesday 

Roast Chicken with Yorkshire Pudding / 

Quorn Fillet 

Thrilling Thursday 

Beef Grill / Vegetable Grill 

Fruity Friday 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza / Mince beef & 

Vegetable Pie 

Please see the website for full details of the 

menu 

All clubs run from 

3:20pm and until 

4:30pm. 

Details of the new club timetable, to start W/C 

6th January 2020, are shown below: 

Monday 

KS2 Football (Boys & Girls) - £10 per half 

term 

Football kit, shin pads and football boots  

Tuesday 

KS2 Multi Sports Training  

Indoor and Outdoor P.E Kit  

Wednesday 

KS1 Multi Sports - £10 per half term 

Note: 4:15pm finish 

Indoor PE kit  

Friday 

KS2 Dodgeball - Free 

Indoor P.E kit  

If your child would like to join one of the clubs, please 

contact the school office. 

 

 

Parents Evening  

Parents evening will be held on 12th 

February from 3:30pm until 07:00pm, full 

details sent home today. 

Reading Questionnaire  

Please can the reading questionnaire be filled in and return 

by Wednesday 12th February. Thank you  

 

British Ironworks Eco Project 

We have been chosen to take part in the British Ironworks 

Centre’s ECO Project and will be welcoming a Giant Giraffe 

sculpture on Monday!  Keep an eye out for it and remember 

to feed it with all your unwanted clean plastic bottle tops!  

 

 

Valentines Lunch  

Vicky is putting on a fabulous Valentines Menu on Friday the 

14th February. Please see the full menu below. 

 

 

Parking 

Can all parents/carers please ensure they 

do not park on the yellow zigzag lines or 

block our neighbours’ entrances. 

Please can you show consideration to the residents in 

Newhouse Lane when parking your cars. 

 

 

 

E-mail: nursery@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk 

Phone: 01902 372558 

Zoom Club 

Booking forms for March are now available 

both online and from in the office. We 

require these to be back by the 24th 

February. 

 

These should be handed in to the office, Zoom club or 

emailed in to, zoom@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk. 

 

It is important we get these in as quick as possible so where 

required we can update availability and make you aware of any 

spaces we do have.  If we do not know in advance, who is 

attending, we may not be able to accept children. 
 

 

 

mailto:nursery@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk
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